

Dr. Sentell and all of us at Cedar Street Family Dentistry would like to welcome you to our practice! We are genuinely pleased that you chose us for your dental care, and we will strive to provide the high quality of care that you expect. Our practice realizes the importance of referrals and we value them greatly, as we are always excited to see new smiling faces coming through our door.

We value your time, as a courtesy we have included a new patient information packet. Please fill out this packet prior to your first appointment and have it ready for our front desk team, this will help us see you in a more timely fashion. Please arrive 10 minutes ahead of your scheduled appointment time, you will find plenty of parking in the rear of the building. Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us at 865-233-7640.

Attention: PLEASE CALL OFFICE IF YOU HAVE HAD A JOINT REPLACEMENT FOR INSTRUCTIONS REGARDING PRE-MEDICATION

We appreciate your confidence in our team and look forward to meeting you.